
 
 

RIAT IS ISO 9001:2015CERTIFIED 

 
All correspondence should be addressed to the Principal  

 
  

RAMOGI INSTITUTE OF ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY  
RIAT HILL 

P.O.BOX 1738 – 40100 KISUMU, Cellphones: 0734-251622 

E-mail: info@ramogiinstitute.ac.ke/riatcollege2015@gmail.com Website: www. ramogiinstitute.ac.ke 
 

 

 

RIAT/114/VOL.II/124                         23rd June, 2025 

                                                                            

To:  All Stakeholders 

 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE RIAT INAUGURAL INTERNATIONAL RESEARCH 

CONFERENCE 

 

I hope this message finds you well 

 

I refer to our earlier invitation to participate in the Ramogi Institute of Advanced Technology 

Inaugural International Research Conference which was to take place on 02nd to 04th July, 

2025. 

 

We wish to inform you that due to unavoidable circumstances, the conference has been 

rescheduled from 2nd – 4th July, 2025 to a later date that will be communicated in due course. 

 

We highly regret the inconvenience caused by these changes. 

 

Should you wish to seek for further clarification or assistance, do not hesitate to contact us 

through e-mail: riatcollege2015@gmail.com OR Tel: +254722659853 

 

We appeal to your understanding and patience 

 

We highly appreciate your continued invaluable support towards the Institute’s research and 

other development initiatives towards the development of our beloved country. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Gilbert G. Mwavali 

PRINCIPAL/SECRETARY, BOG 
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